

Diocesan Pastoral Center

Diocese of San Bernardino

March 9, 1987

Mr. Michael W. McCarthy 47-500 West Eldorado Drive Indian Wells, California 92210

Dear Mr. McCarthy:

I received a copy of the letter that you sent to Father Peadar Brennan stating that you enclosed a check in the amount of \$20,000.00 which completes your pledge of \$150,000.00 which you made toward the construction of St. Francis of Assisi Parish Church and Hall.

May I express my sincere thanks and appreciation for your generous support of St. Francis of Assisi Parish. It is through assistance, such as yours, that made this church possible. It is my prayer that God will richly bless and reward you.

Again, with thanks and appreciation, I am

ang an ing think at given by

Yours in Christ

Most Reverend PHIllip F. Straling Bishop, Diocese of San Bernardino

PFS/jm cc: Reverend Peadar Brennan

Brennan-WOA 0000031